
Dear Families, 

In light of developing news around the coronavirus and potential school closures, ​we’ll be  
utilizing our subscription to BrainPOP, a digital learning solution. We understand this is a stressful  
time for everyone and want to ensure as little disruption is caused to your children’s learning as  
possible.  

While your kids are home from school, use BrainPOP to continue exploring the topics they're      
covering in class, create coding projects, make movies, and play their favorite learning games. 

     To log in to your child’s account, follow these easy steps: 

1. Visit ​www.brainpop.com
2. Click​ Log In​ at the top right of the screen.
3. Select ​Sign in with Clever​.

We hope to make this trying time as seamless as possible! Please feel free to reach out to me 
with any questions or concerns you might have. 

Thank You, 

http://www.brainpop.com/
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